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September 3, 1982
W4-82-175 JHG-82-164

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief

References: (a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket 50-309)
(b) MYAPCo Letter to USNRC dated August 10, 1982, MN-82-158

Subject: Containment Purging and Venting - Technical Specifications

Dear Sir:

In Reference (b), Maine Yankee committed to respond to your request for
the subject technical specifications. We will submit this response by
September 30, 1982.

I We trust this information is satisfactory; however, should you have
further questions, please contact us.

'

Very truly yours,

MAINE YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY

[
l

John H. Garrity, Senior Director
Nuclear Engineering & Licensing
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cc: Mr. Ronald C. Haynes
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Mr. Paul A. Swetland
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